
Hello fellow classmates!        8/06/2017 

To start, thank you to those that have already purchased their tickets! What a great 
response so far. There is a little under 2 months left until the reunion, so if you haven’t 
purchased your tickets, please do so. There will be limited seating. 

We recently received the news that our original reunion venue, the Holiday Isle on St. 
Augustine Beach, will not be completely transformed to a Guy Harvey Resort in time for 
us to hold our reunion at their location on Saturday, September 30, 2017. 

So, we searched long and hard to find a comparable venue and we have great news!!!! 
As luck would have it, we were fortunate enough to find a gorgeous venue, with great 
food, and at a reasonable price in the St. Augustine Historic District area. Our reunion 
venue will now be at the DoubleTree by Hilton. The new venue is located at the corner 
of Old Mission Avenue and San Marco Avenue (116 San Marco Avenue to be exact), 
which is just behind The Great Cross and one block north of the Raintree Restaurant on 
AIA. 

Historic downtown St. Augustine is also a great place for us to all meet up on 
Friday evening, September 29th for a pre-reunion get together. Details about Friday will 
be posted soon. 

As to hotel rates, there are a few options: 

* The Holiday Isle has told us that the rooms have been renovated and that they are still 
going to honor their fabulous rates of $115 for no view, $129 for partial view and $173 
for oceanfront.  Please keep in mind that the distance between this hotel and Double 
Tree is approximately 8 miles. Telephone No.: (904) 471-2555. 

* We also found another option. The Holiday Inn – Historic. They are offering us a group 
rate of $137 a night. This rate is only available through August 30th, 2017, as the group 
rate will expire after that date. This hotel is only .3 miles away from Double Tree and is 
within walking distance of both Double Tree and the Historic Downtown District area. 
Telephone No.: (904) 494-2100. 

* The DoubleTree by Hilton is providing a rate of $199 per night to our group if you 
choose to stay where our reunion will be held. Telephone No.: (904) 825-1923. 

Thank you from the committee for your understanding. We can’t wait to see everyone 
and look forward to an awesome evening filled with great food, lots of laughter, 
reminiscing of old times, and catching up with new times. Let’s make this the best 
reunion ever!!!  If anyone has questions or concerns, please email us 
at mhsbronco87@gmail.com.  


